
Rev. Yong Shik An visited Hungary 
Budapest, Hungary, 30. October 2012 

 

I would like to report that Rev. An as IW was in Hungary 
from last Monday till Friday morning 21-25th of October. 
He visited the Church centers and met the brothers and 
sisters in Budapest, Pecs, Szeged and Gyor cities. Also he 
met with individuals and couples as well. He shared the 
heart of True Mother and gave internal guidance 
according the situations of communities and based on the 
sharing with members. 

He spoke about how and why God poured out his blessing 
to this age in History. Not before or not in the future, but 
this time. The only reason is True Parents! Korea could 
make a miracle not only because of the hard work and 

filial piety of many Korean people to its nation to the last 60 years, but because God gave his 
blessing as well!! Because many people work hard and going through many sacrifices but still they 
cannot become successful. It is important to get God's blessing. God is focusing his blessing to 
places and people where the efforts are made for the sake of the LSC. 

We feel very privileged that we could finish and offer this special 40 day period with Rev. An in 
Hungary. We felt the care and love of True Mother towards Hungarian family. Especially when there 
are so many turbulences in providence right now, we really felt the protection and deep concern of 
our True Mother who wants us to protect in all means. 

Thank you very much! 

Tibor 

  

  



 


